               GODSHILL PARISH COUNCIL
                         PUBLIC NOTICE
The Parish Council has scheduled work to replace the existing roof at its public conveniences in Godshill High Street. Work is planned to commence on Tuesday 22nd April at the end of the Easter Bank Holiday and will be undertaken over an anticipated period of ten days. Due to the necessary scaffolding requirements the public conveniences will be closed over this period and temporary portaloos will be situated on the adjacent land.

Gareth Hughes
Parish Clerk                               14th April 2025
